From: John Kiracofe
To: Lisa Birkman
Cc: Mary Clark

Subject: Reappointment of ESD Commissioners

Date: Thursday, October 21, 2010 10:08:56 AM

## Good morning,

At last nights ESD #1 meeting I informed 3 Commissioners their term would expire at the end of the year. Those being Adam Bryant, President, Darryl Phillips, Secretary, and Mack Sherrod, Treasurer. All three agreed to continue to serve if reappointed.

I would like to recommend they be reappointed.

Thank you,

--

John Kiracofe Fire Chief Jollyville Fire Department

(512) 258-1038 - Office (512) 258-1837 - Fax (512) 844-1050 - Mobile